From: Raina Gushiken

To: "Anita Hofschneider"

Cc: "Albert Tiberi"

Subject: RE: UIPA Request dated February 14, 2018 [#100]
Date: Monday, May 21, 2018 9:02:00 AM
Attachments: 2018.05.21 Ltr to A Hofschneider.pdf

UIPA Request dated February 14 2018 #100.msg
Notice-to-Requester-form-18.02.21.pdf

Aloha e Anita,
In response to your UIPA request, please find attached, my letter of today's date with attachments.
Mahalo for your inquiry.

Raina P.B. Gushiken

Assistant Senior Legal Counsel, Office of Hawaiian Affairs

560 N. Nimitz Highway, Suite 200|Honolulu, Hawai’i 96817

Direct: (808) 594-1772 | Facsimile: (808) 594-0240 | rainag@oha.org

CONFIDENTIALITY: The information herein is intended for the personal and confidential use of the designated
person(s) named above, is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. 2510-2521, and is
legally privileged and confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an agent responsible
for delivering it to the intended recipient, the reader is hereby notified that you have received this email in error, and
that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this communication in error, there has been no intention to waive any privilege and such privilege has not been
waived. Please notify us immediately by telephone at 808-594-1772 or by replying to this message. Please destroy
any printed copies and delete this message from any electronic media. Mahalo.

From: Anita Hofschneider [mailto:request+b2cdb9ump3@foi.uipa.org]
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 1:11 PM

To: Raina Gushiken <rainag@oha.org>
Subject: UIPA Request dated February 14, 2018 [#100]

Aloha e Raina,

Thanks for getting back to me. I'd like to still see the trustee allowance reports from 2013 up to the latest available
quarter in 2018. I understand it will take time to gather the records. Do you have an estimate for how long it will
take?

I will formulate a separate request for the CEO expense information.

Best regards,
Anita



